
 

  

 

 
June 30, 2024  
  
Dear Editor / Head of Department,  

 
 

                           
                              MOE continues to monitor MET Office Weather Alerts 
   
 

The Trinidad and Tobago Meteorological Service (TT Met Service) reports that Hurricane Beryl, 

currently a major category 4 hurricane, continues to strengthen as it approaches the Windward 

Islands. Beryl is expected to make landfall on Monday, July 1st, 2024. 

 

A Tropical Storm Watch is now in effect for Trinidad and a Hurricane Warning for Tobago. 

 

The Ministry of Education (MoE) is working closely with the Ministries of Public Utilities, Rural 

Development and Local Government, and Works and Transport to monitor the weather situation 

throughout the day, and should it become necessary, will issue a further release, later today, 

regarding any adjustments to general school operations on Monday, July 1st, 2024. 
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